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Vegetation Fire, Manila 
 

Manila, CA October 23, 2019 – At 7:13 PM Arcata Fire District responded to a 
residential vegetation fire in the area of the Friends of the Dunes preserve in manila.   
 
First arriving units found a slow moving 1/4 to ½ acre in the dunes.  One structure was 
potentially threatened.  The fire was quickly contained with hose lines and hand tools.  
The cause is currently under investigation. 
 
Arcata Fire District responded two engines, one Battalion Chief, and the Volunteer 
Logistics Unit for a total of 6 personnel.  Samoa Peninsula and Humboldt Bay Fire, as 
well as the Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office were also on scene.   
 
Arcata Fire District would like to remind everyone that although we have had some rain 
and fog, the grasslands are still quite dry and remain dangerous.  Please be careful with 
all fire and smoking materials when outdoors.  
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